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Our Ref: Safeguarding/LFo 
 
 
8th September 2021 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/ Guardian 
 
 
 
 
 
Re:   ‘Monkey’ – App/Website 
 
We would like to make you aware of an App/website called ‘Monkey’. 
 

Online safety experts have deemed the app ‘extremely dangerous’ as it 
allows users to have video calls with strangers. 
 
The app markets itself as ‘an alternative to Omegle, with a TikTok vibe’ and, 
following review, has been found to contain large amounts of inappropriate, 
disturbing and harmful content transmitted via web cameras. 

 
We would urge parents/carers to check your child’s mobile phone/laptop and/or warn them 
about the dangers of accessing this app/website (and any others of a similar nature). 
 
Further information about the app can be viewed here . 
 
With kind regards. 
 
 
Yours faithfully,  
 
 
 
 
Mr L Martin  
Designated Officer for Safeguarding & Child Protection 
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